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From: Peter Duprey [mailto:PDuprey©qulfelectricity.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 11:10 AM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Cc: Goyette, David
Subject: RE: Gulf Oil Limited Partnership - Quarterly Report/Filing - Q2 2015 - Docket DM 13-075 -

REVISED

Please withdraw the filing I made on 7/31/2015.

Thank you.

From: Peter Duprey
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 11:07 AM
To: ‘executive.director@puc.nh.gov’ (executive.diredor~puc. nh .gov)
Cc: ‘david.goyette@puc.nh.gov’ (david.goyette~puc. nh.gov)
Subject: Gulf Oil Limited Partnership - Quarterly Report/Filing - Q2 2015 - Docket DM 13-075 - REVISED

Dear Executive Director Howland:

The attached file is a copy of Gulf’s filing with respect to New Hampshire Code of Administrative
Rules, PUC 2003.03 (b).

I have also sent three hardcopies to your address via UPS overnight.

Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information.

Best regards,

Peter A. Duprey
Senior Director
Retail Energy Services
Gulf Oil Limited Partnership
100 Crossing Boulevard
Framingham, MA 01702

pduprev@gulfelectricity.com
(508) 270-8336 Office
(617) 777-2093 Mobile


